ANDREW KASRIEL & DR. ANNE COREN

1-3 CANFIELD PLACE

LONDON NW6 3BT
TELEPHONE

Mobile (A. Kasriel)
Mobile (Dr. A. Coren)

London Borough of Camden 23 August 2019
Development Management

Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London WCIH 8EQ For the attention of Leela Muthoora and of Katrina Lamont

Dear Sirs,

Ground floor Unit in B1 Use

25A Canfield Place, London NWé6 3BT

Planning Application in re: Alterations to the Entrance Doors

I acknowledge Lecla Muthoora’s email of 18 August 2019, and am pleased to hear that the required
sectional drawing appears to be the final item necessary for the Council to validate our Application.

I have now prepared such a drawing in which are shown, at 1:50 scale, vertical sections through the
front wall of the building, both as previously existing and subsequent to the proposed works.

In each case the section is taken at two locations, once marked X-X taken through the entrance way
to the residential upper parts, and other marked Y-Y taken through the entrance way to the small
ground floor unit in BI Use. The Y-Y location also differs in that it passes through the dormer roof
construction at 2™ floor level.

Please find enclosed two copies of this drawing, numbered 25A/02.

For ease of reference, please also find enclosed two further copies of our previously submitted
elevational drawing numbered 25A/01, on which are now added the section marker lines, labelled as
X-X and Y-Y respectively.

I apologise that we do not have the facility to supply drawings at A3 size in electronic form.
We are more than happy for you to scan the drawings, as you did previously, in order to provide what
you need for your electronic filing system.

Andrew Kasriel
for A. Kasriel & Dr. A Coren



